April 21, 2014

Scouters and Parents

After 25 years of service to Scouting, volunteer leaders, and the
Golden Spread Council, Pat Caddell will be retiring.

Please help us celebrate her accomplishments and service to
Scouting. All friends, Scouters, and volunteers are invited to an
open reception on the afternoon of Friday, May 30th, to visit and
share comments with Pat.

Food and light refreshments will be provided.



